
NOTICE 
 
In accordance with Utah Code 17-36-40 notice is hereby provided that the independent 
audit for Millard County for the year ended December 31, 2019 has been completed.  A 
copy of the audit is on file in the office of the Millard County Auditor.  The audit may be 
inspected in the auditor’s office by appointment only due to Covid-19, at 50 South Main 
Street, Fillmore, Utah. Please call Millard County Auditor’s Office at 435.743.5227 to 
schedule an appointment.  


